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Business & Administrative Services

 Shirley’s Retirement at the end of December 2020
• Wishing Shirley all the BEST in her retirement

 Business & Administrative Services Team
• Search underway for an Interim Director of Business & Administrative Services

• Will distribute list of ”Whom to Contact” for areas of high need during these transitions 
months

• Weekly team meetings between President and B&A Services Department

 Spring 2021 
• Recruitment & Hiring for permanent position

 College support for VP for Administrative Services (includes Business); alignment with 
Laney College and Merritt College

• Accreditation Site Visit in March



Shirley-Thank You for 
your work and 
leadership!


